
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
CC: 
Subject: 

Christina Erwin [CErwin@esassoc.com] 
7 /31/2018 1:14:20 AM 
Mindala Wilcox [/O=lnglewood/OU=CITY/cn=Recipients/cn=mwilcox] 
Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com] 
Re: Murphy's Bowl-Collaboration Meeting 

I agree. I would recommend canceling Thursday. Thanks. 

Christina Erwin 
ESA I 916.231.1271 
cerwin@esassoccom 

On Jul 30, 2018, at 6:10 PM, Mindala Wilcox <.f!.!.W!.!.~.9..?! . .@.£!.t.Y.9..f.i.DB.L'.'?.YY..9..9..Q.,.9..m> wrote: 

Because we're having the big meeting on 8/6, I assume we don't need this Thursday's? let me know. Thanks. 

Respectfully, 

Mindy Wilcox, AICP: Planning Manager: City of Inglewood 
Economic and Community Development Department 
Planning Division: One Manchester Boulevard: Inglewood, CA 90301 
V{310) 412-5230: F{310) 412-5681: mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org 

ExcELLENCE in Public Service. COMMITMENT to Problem Solving. DETERMINATION to Succeed. 

PLEASE COMSIDER THE EMVlRONMEMT BEFORE PRIMTIMG THIS EMAIL 


